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December 20, 2024 
Board of Directors 
Nunavut Impact Review Board 
Nunavut, Canada 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
The Hamlet of Resolute Bay is supportive of the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) 
Screening Application submitted by Worley on behalf of the Government of Nunavut for 
our Community Harbour (the Project). 
 
The Hamlet has collaborated closely with the Project team over the past several years 
on the Project design and construction planning.  
 
We understand that our community services have the capacity to support the Project's 
needs, including potable and non-potable water, wastewater disposal, and solid waste 
management. Additionally, the Project is committed to taking all necessary measures to 
avoid placing any strain on these services. We also understand that the Project is 
coordinating with the Government of Nunavut’s Petroleum Products Division to confirm 
that the fuel needs for the Project will be met without burdening the community’s fuel 
supply.  
 
We are also aware that local accommodations in the form of a construction camp for 
approximately 30 workers will likely be required. Resolute has multiple accommodation 
options available in the community. If these options are insufficient, we are supportive 
of a construction camp and will work directly with the selected contractor to locate an 
appropriate area for the camp within our municipal boundaries.    
 
The Project has the Hamlet’s approval to operate and source rock from a new quarry 
that will be located southwest of the community. We are also supportive of the Project 
making improvements to our existing Hamlet Road (the haul route) to haul rock from 
the new quarry to the community harbour site. In addition to our long awaited and 
much needed new harbour, we will have an option to use the new quarry for rock and 
gravel production.  
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We support the Project’s aim to maximize local Inuit training and employment 
opportunities while not straining the Hamlet’s workforce.    
 
We look forward to the many benefits this Project will bring to our community.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the Hamlet of 
Resolute Bay Office.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Aziz Kheraj 
Mayor of Resolute Bay 
mayor@resolute.ca 
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